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LD 495
To the members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee 
Concerning LD 495 An Act to Require Rules Designed to Reduce Climate Change to 
Include Estimates of the Reduction in Adverse Climate Effects and of the Cost to 
Consumers
I support LD 495, and I ask that all of you support this bill as well since it is common 
sense legislation. There should be transparency in both the estimates of the reduction  
in adverse climate effects and the cost to consumers. We the people have a right to 
know. LD495 ought to pass.
Thank you.
John Dorval


